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Dear Julia, 

 

I just wanted to say that I was very impressed by the high calibre of the 

teachers who I met at your school last week.  During my conversations with 

them I sincerely felt their passion for their subjects, their willingness to bring 

innovation to the classroom and to accept creativity from their students.  

Most impressive of all though, was the fact that they ‘got’ Sarah.  They 

understood her abilities and her deficiencies and were meaningfully 

working with her to address her weaknesses and to develop her strengths. 

 

I believe that while all of the teachers are amazing, Sarah's English teacher 

is deserving of special mention. Both Sarah and I have noted significant 

improvement in Sarah's English abilities under her tutelage.  Having met 

her, I know it’s because of her excitement about the subject, her use of 

innovation and fun challenge in the classroom and her ability to 

comprehend the interests of the modern child and to incorporate this into 

her classroom. 

I wish to thank you and the English teacher also for your assistance and 

support for Sarah's "Rebecca Farewell Portfolio".  Sarah really enjoyed 

putting it together and it was very kind of you, the Principal, to support her 

in it and for Hyacinth to take such a keen interest and to assist with its 

compilation.  Sarah was really excited to put it all together and it meant a 

lot to her to have all of your support and assistance. 

 

Thank You for caring. 

 

Regards 

Sharon 


